
 

2025 

Mar. 13th & 14th will be our next Parent-Teacher Conferences! 

Mar. 13th-5:00-7:30 pm 

Mar. 14th-9:00 am–Noon 

We look forward to discussing your child’s progress with you.  

 

 

For all grades—Kindergarten through Grade 8, appointments will be made through an on-line Parent Inter-

view Booking service.  

REPORT CARDS WILL BE GOING HOME Tuesday, March 11th 
Program will be open Mar. 5th until Mar. 12th  at Noon  

to register and make your appointments with teachers. 

1. Check our school home page www.svsd.ca/schools/minmid.  

2. Click on the Parent Interview Booking (which is on the bottom of the Popular Links on 
the first page of our website, bottom right corner) and follow the prompts.  

3. All parents may click “Lost password” or “New” to begin the registration process. 
However, if you have any problems, don’t hesitate to call Mrs. Woodley (204-734-
5222) for assistance. This year it is important to enter your telephone number (the 
number you will be available at for your conference) as part of your registration into 
the program. You should be able to find your name and continue from there to book 
your appointment with your child’s teacher. If you have more than one child, you will 
book with all their teachers there.  Interview times will be 15 minutes. If you need a 
longer appointment, you will need to make arrangements for another time to call 
your child’s teacher(s) to discuss their progress.  

NO SCHOOL—Friday, March 14th 
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       Minitonas School is offering both online and in person interviews for Parent Teacher. 



 

 

 

Thanks to all the sellers and all the buyers. We received $1,956.00 in profit. These profits will go to-

wards the extras for the students such as: supplementing skiing, some hot lunches as well equipment or toys.  

Your pizza kits will be available to pick up on Thursday, March 13th from 4:00—7:30 pm. We are unable to 

store your kits over night. Please ensure you pick up your kits on this date.   

 

 

March 5th—Parent Teacher Interview booking opens 

March 11th—Report cards go home 

March 12th—Parent Teacher Interview booking closes at 12:00 pm 

March 13th—Parent Teacher Interviews (5:00—7:30) 

March 13th—Little Caesar Pizza pick up from 5:00—7:30  

 

 

Monday— Pajamas & Crazy Hair Day  Tuesday—Dress as a TV/Movie Character 

 

 

 

Wednesday—Students dress as staff  Thursday—Throwback Thursday—70s/80s/90s 

—Staff dress as students   

            

     

 

  Friday—Hat & Jersey Day  

 

 



“The Grade 6/7 students partnered with the Grade 1s to help them write Valen-
tine’s Day poems and do some crafts. The older students guided the younger ones 
through the creative process, offering suggestions. To add to the fun, Mrs. Bartel 
joined the Grade 1s to bake cupcakes, filling the air with the delicious smell of 
freshly baked treats. Once the cupcakes were ready, the students were given a va-
riety of colorful icing, sprinkles, and other decorations to make their creations. It 
was a great afternoon!”  - Mrs. Osatchuk  



Term 2 is quickly coming to an end, but there is still plenty of physical activities 
happening here at Minitonas School  
 
The basketball season has come to end with the SVSD Invitational 
Tournament on February 22nd. The girls lost in the final game against 
ESRSS. They finished the day with 2 wins and 2 losses. This young 
group has lots to look forward to next season. There were two boys’ 
teams in the tournament. The B-side team went 1-1-1 in the round 
robin but fell short in the playoff rounds. They missed the champion-
ship game by a couple baskets. The A-side team faced tough compe-
tition from, The Pas, Camperville, Dauphin and the “Juggernaut” 
ESRSS. They battled hard throughout the day, competing to the best 
of their abilities and never gave up on the court. Their team is also 
young and are looking forward to next season. We are proud of our 
basketball players for their hard work and dedication this season.  
 
Our school skating program has wrapped up for the season. All students worked hard to increase 
their skating abilities. Many of them enjoyed the program.  Great job to all students. Minitonas 
School would like say THANK YOU to all parents who came to tie skates on those days; it was 
greatly appreciated.  
 
We have one more downhill skiing date on March 3rd. This date was rescheduled from our Febru-
ary 11th cancellation. Please ensure your child comes dressed in layers for the day. They will also 
need a lunch or money to purchase lunch from the concession.  
 
The weather seems to be shaping up for outdoor activities and we have cross country skiing on 
the agenda. Please ensure your child comes prepared to be outside for physical education class 
this month.  
 
On March 28th, 2025, the grade 4-8 students will have an opportunity to partake in an Outdoor 
Education activity. That activity is ice fishing up at Wellman Lake. It was a huge hit last year and 
students wanted to go again this year. An information letter and permission form will be sent out 
later this month.  
 
The badminton season will be starting later this month. Students in grade 6-8 are encouraged to 
come out and give it a try. There will be an informational letter sent home, with all interested stu-
dents, of the practice dates and times in the second week of March.  
 
If you have any questions about this program, please feel free to contact Mr. Woitowicz at Mini-
tonas School. 
 






